
Jim Untershine

From: Flores, Ruben x8756 [floresr@co.monterey.ca.us]

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:08 PM

To: gzs@gndzerosrv.com

Subject: Your child support case - 0530020776-01
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6/13/2019

Hello Mr. Untershine,

I am the child support officer assigned to your case in Monterey 
County.  I have communicated with my supervisor who will 
submit electronically to DMV to release the hold that Los Angeles 
County had when they use to managed your child support case.

It was electronically sent today so please allow 5-7 business 
days for release to be processed by DMV before having to go.  I 
would encourage you to call after 5-7 business days to ensure 
they have receive the release of hold on your driver license 
before going to the DMV’s office.

Respectfully,

Ruben Flores
Child Support Specialist II

Monterey County

Department of Child Support Services

Seaside CoLocate

831­899­8054

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged 
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prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended 
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